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On behalf of the FIH Judicial Commission, I am pleased to report on the Judicial 

Commission's activities since the last Congress. 

Fortunately in the period since the last Congress, there have been no new matters 

brought before the Judicial Commission. 

Furthermore, my appointment as the President of the FIH Judicial Commission was 

decided by the Executive Board during its board meeting on 8 May 2020 and is subject to 

ratification by Congress on 22 May 2021 (Art. 14.2 (a)(iii) of the FIH Statutes). 
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ters to report.

George Bennett 

President, FIH Judicial Commission 


